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PE and Forest Schools 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

In this letter we have included details of when each class will be taking part in PE sessions and 
forest school sessions. These sessions will begin, week commencing Monday 13th September. We 
kindly ask that the children wear their PE kits on both of their PE days. When there is an overlap of PE 
and forest school on the same day, your child can wear their PE kit.  
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to refer you to our PE uniform list. Children will only need 
to bring wellington boots for forest schools, if it is raining they can use school waterproofs.   
 

Stickman Class:  
PE Session 1– Monday 
PE Session 2- Wednesday 
Forest School – Wednesday 

Tabby McTat Class: 
PE Session 1 - Tuesday 
PE Session 2 - Wednesday 
Forest School  - Tuesday 

Zog Class: 
PE Session 1- Tuesday 
PE Session 2 - Thursday 
Forest School – Tuesday 

PE Kit:  
White top  
Black shorts  
Jogging trousers (for colder weather) 
Plain jumper/hoodie 
Trainers for outdoor PE 
Pumps can be worn for indoor PE 
 
Forest School: 
Wellington Boots 

 
Please ensure that if your child has long hair, it is tied back and any earrings are removed before 
coming to school on PE days. If this is not possible for earrings to be removed, please speak to your 
class teacher to make alternative arrangements.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support. If you have any questions, 
please contact the school office.  
 
 
Kind regards,  
Miss Allan, Miss McIntyre, Miss Chapman  


